
Minutes for PREPSEC International`s meeting the 25th of February 2013 
 
Meeting discussions revolved around issues relating to the agenda for January 21st, 2013  
as Prepsec moves forward with those agenda issues until those actin items are fully 
completed. The following updates were recorded.  
 
Information: 
 
Registration of the Organization.  
 
Borge continues with the process. Robert’s certification of his passport by a commissioner of 
oaths was not accepted by the Registration Centre. Robert will try to go to a police station in 
Sweden, as suggested by Borge, during his visit in March to have them certify his passport 
and then it can be forwarded to the Registration Centre in Norway.   

 
Eva, Sara and Bettina will need the registration form to sign it also.  
 
 

 
 
   
Letter for recruiting membership 
 
Bettina and Robert have looked into paypal as a means of collecting money. Bettina will 
follow up on information not yet completely clear. The letter is complete but is pending the 
set up of the paypal account. 
 

1. The Website pages: 
 
The website master is on sick leave so final touches to the website have been delayed. Knut 
will continue to follow up on this issue and collect information for the site. 
 
Some discussion ensued on the kinds of material that could be added to the news section of 
the website. The membership’s composition will be posted on the website. Member’s will 
have to give their permission to allow their personal information to be published on the site.  
 
A nice feature for the web could be the publishing of an article on Social Perception training 
as written by Knut Gundersen, Frode Svaartal and Borge Stromgren.  
 
Also some validation of ART with ENSEC’s partnership could be written up. Some students at 
Knut’s college program have done research which could also be written up for the website.  
 

2. PREPSEC representation at conferences: 
 



Some representation at the ENSEC conference in Zagreb this summer will come from Knut 
and his university college staff. Other board members are not likely to attend but there is 
interest. 
 
It appears that Knut and Borge will attend the PEACE4Kids conference in Colorado. Robert 
and Bettina are still looking into it. 
  

3    Next meetings:  
 
Next meetings are scheduled for April 8th and May 6th, 2013 with a plan to conduct a 
meeting  
at Sara’s conference in Colorado in June.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

Knut Gundersen 
-director PREPSEC International advisory board- 
 
 
 
Robert Calame 
-secretary PREPSEC International  advisory board- 
 


